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This Week at Wheatfield 

It has been lovely to welcome the children back this week with the days getting that little bit longer and 

warmer. I hope you all had a restful half term week. The term ahead is a busy one with Book Week (next 

week) and British Science Week (13th-17th March) coming up! 

Hannah Collins – Deputy Headteacher  

 
World Thinking Day 

On World Thinking Day (22nd Feb), we invited 

those who were part of Scouts and Girlguiding 

groups to sport their uniform into school. We 

couldn't believe how many pupils were part of the 

association - check them out below! When asked 

what the best part of belonging to their group 

was, children spoke about the activities they got 

to take part in (pancakes this week were a big 

hit!), spending time with their friends and getting 

to visit new places. 

 

 

Book Week 

Next week we are going to be celebrating all 

things books to celebrate World Book Day. Look 

out for photos in next week’s newsletter!  

 

Great Bookish Bake-Off Competition send your 

bakes in for judging on Monday 27th and, if we 

have enough entries, we will run a bake sale after 

school (nut-free bakes only and please add an 

ingredients list). 

Dress up as your favourite book character for the 

day on Tuesday 28th! 

Book at Bedtime (5-5:45pm Tuesday 28th) – 

come back to school in your pyjamas with your 

mug for a story and a hot chocolate!  

Book swap – thank you for all of the book 

donations. Every child will get the chance to visit 

the book swap to choose a new book to take 

home.  

Whole school focus book – the whole school will 

be looking at the same book, doing activities 

around it all week and celebrating their work in 

our celebration assembly next week.  

 

Book tokens – all children will be coming home 

with a book token which they can exchange for 

one of the special World Book Day £1 books or use 

to save £1 off of another book of their choice.  

 

NEU industrial action – Thursday 2nd March 

Hopefully you will have seen our letter detailing 

the impact of next week’s industrial action on 

Wheatfield. A reminder that if your child’s class is 

closed (3M, 3BD, 4R, 5M, 5R, 6E, 6W) then we 

will not be able to have them in school. All 

children in open classes should attend school as 

normal. Thank you for your support.  
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Dates for Term 4 (new dates are highlighted) 

Date Event 

Monday 27th February The Great British Bake Off competition and cake sale after school 

Tuesday 28th February  World Book Day – come to school dressed as your favourite book character! 

Tuesday 28th February (5.00 – 5.45pm) Book at Bedtime – come back to school for a story and hot chocolate! 

Monday 20th March (3:45pm) KS1 SATs meeting for Y2 parents – more information to follow  

Tuesday 21st March (3:45pm) KS2 SATs meeting for Y6 parents – more information to follow  

Friday 24th March Year 2 Class Assembly – Year 2 families welcome to join us 

Friday 24th March Quiz Night (adults only) - more information to follow 

Wednesday 29th & Thursday 30th March Parents’ Evenings – more information to follow 

 

School Values Award:  Choose Respect  –  Take Responsibility  –  Show Resilience – Be Kind 
This week’s theme is ‘Respect and Kindness in the lunch hall’.  

This week’s challenge is to ‘show good manners to those who help you in the lunch hall’.  
 

 Our award goes to …   Our award goes to … 

RC Lilybelle Jack  RJ Dorothy Theo J 

1H George  Asdhya  1M Alexandra James  

2B Olivia  Sherise  2J Clara David  

3BD Aarav Ria  3M Alsa Aaradhya 

4R Chloe Guna  4S Daniel Odysseas 

5M Leo Alexia   5R Emmie Arjun  

6E Mason Lucy  6W Jaiden Yogi 

 

Dress to Express 

We ended last term with Children’s Mental Health 

week and a ‘dress to express day’. RC enjoyed wearing 

their own clothes to express themselves and finished 

the week with a treat of a film and snacks!  

 

Joke Telling Challenge for Red Nose Day 

Have you heard the one about … 

What do you get if you cross a ?? with a ?? 
 

A reminder that we are running a joke telling 

challenge for Red Nose Day on Friday 17th March. 

To take part all your child needs to do is learn a 

joke that they can tell to their class. Ideally, they 

should memorise it but can have a copy to refer to 

if that helps their confidence. During the week 

beginning Monday 13th March, each class or year 

team will hold ‘heats’ where a selection of finalists 

will be chosen to perform in our Friday assembly 

on Red Nose Day. 

 

 
Lunch Break Supervisor Vacancy 

Could you help to support our children in the lunch 

hall and with play during lunchtimes? 

We currently have a vacancy in our lunch break 

supervisor team. If you would be interested in 

this role then please take a look at the advert on 

our website and send in an application. This 

vacancy closes on 27th February.  

 

A reminder 

If you child walks themselves to school please could 

you ensure they are not arriving on site too early and 

remind them that they should not be playing ball 

games on the field, MUGA or playground in this time 

before school. The children are not supervised by 

school staff until 8:45am. Thank you for your support.  
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